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Club Contacts 

 
President:  Charlie Brown 
  Phone AH 03 5825 3133 
  Mobile 0419 503 994 
   Email 
 
Secretary/Treasurer: 
  Jim Hepworth 
  Phone AH 03 58251023 
  Mobile 0438344512 
  Email: home@hepworthandco.com.au 
 
Special Events Organizer: 
  Ray Manson 
  Phone BH 03 5831 2866 
  Mobile 0411 245 579 
  Email 
 
Junior Development: 
  Darryn King 
  Phone  AH 0358210436 
  Mobile 0412969063 
  Email: darrynking@mcmedia.com.au 
 
Newsletter Contributions: 
  Andrew Russell 
  Phone AH 03 58253379 
  Mobile 0407438793 
  Email ardesign03@bigpond.com 
 
 

Notice of Meeting: 
When: Monday, September 1st        
Where: Terminus Hotel.   
Time: 7.30 pm 

Presidents Report 
AGM  
 
The AGM has been and gone with 21 
present at the meeting with no changes as 
the Club is bopping along merrily with a 
happy bunch of members.  The Office 
Bearers:  Charlie was voted President for 
another twelve months with Allan Brunt, 
Vice-President; Jim’s doing such a great 
job and couldn’t be moved out of his seat 
as Secretary/Treasurer; Ray’s doing a 
great job as Event Secretary organizing all 
the permits etc; Darren King is “King of the 
Kids” as Junior Development Officer is 
doing a fantastic job and out CMAS Rep is 
Rob Knight.  I hope he goes along to a 
couple of meetings and represents SDCC.   
 
As we said at the meeting, all members 
make our jobs easy with working bees and 
track days.      
 
PHILLIP ISLAND 
 
This has been and gone with SDCC 
having a team in.  They all had a great 
weekend except for mechanical problems.  
We’re not sure where they finished as of 
the newsletter going to press. 
 
We can say Charlie and Jamie 
represented MUCC Country Team which 
finished 9th out of 50.  Word has it that if 
we didn’t break our times we would have 
been standing on the second highest part 
of the podium.  We’re aiming for one step 
higher next year.  Our team is already set 
and planning is in process.  
 
 
 
 
 



EVO DAY 
 
Thanks to Jim and his many helpers for 
running another successful event at DECA 
and we would also like to thank Lisa and 
her apprentice cooks for doing a great job 
of the catering.  Although the President 
wasn’t there, he has no doubt that the day 
went like clockwork, so again a big thank 
you to all the helpers.   
 
SDCC will have had some competitors on 
the day and no doubt we will find out all 
about it at our next meeting.   
 
WINTON 6 HOUR 
 
It looks like the teams are set with five 
drivers in each team set to compete on 
October 18th/19th.  They have big shoes to 
fill as one of the SDCC teams finished 8th 
outright last year.  Team Managers are 
also set thanks to Al and Emma.  They will 
have their hands full trying to keep the rev 
heads in check.  Don’t forget we would like 
to see as many helpers as possible as 
time keepers and lap scorers. 
 
To the new members that haven’t been 
involved, this is a great club weekend that 
we would like to see everyone aim for.   
 
     

 

 

 

 
 

 

         See you at the meeting, 
 
 
 
 
          Charlie Brown 
 

 

 

COMPETITION REPORT 

 
Khanacross Mooroopna: 
 
Surprise! Surprise! – Lachie got rolled but 
I’ll talk about that further down the track.  
  
A Class:  Andrew continues leading the 
pack from Hagan in his brand new car.  
Aaron was not far behind. 
 
B Class:  Blakey turned up in his big 
Commodore and finished in front of Darryn 
King. 
 
C Class:  Sean has his little Hyundai on 
steroids and we will also have to swab 
Darren Bolm’s car to make sure it’s legal 
too in C Class, finishing in front of Charlie 
and Matt.    
 
E Class:  Craig Hanson was on his own in 
his supercharged 1100 cc Corolla.   
 
J Racers:  Improvement is coming from 
everywhere.  Josh Bolm took his first 
outright in Juniors.  Lachie had to be 
content with second driving the club car 
while his car was in bits with a fried clutch.  
I wonder how that happened.  A big 
improver in the juniors was Brianny 
Nickson who had a new co-pilot that her 
working hard.  Toby King was also another 
improver with his times coming down with 
each run.  Curtys Moody in his first event 
with Al as co-pilot was taken lots of time 
off in each of his six runs.   
 
Outright in Juniors was Josh for the first 
time. 
 
Outright for the Day, surprise, surprise, 
was Sean Canning for the first time. 
Congratulations.  
 
**  J Racers:  don’t forget that on 
Presentation Night all of you will be 
recognized with a trophy providing you 



have done five or more races for the year. 
Also, please note it is going to be very 
close so you will need to have your game 
face on at each meeting.   
 
THE WHISPER 
 
The Whisper is getting all excited about 
Presentation Night on Friday, 
December 5th so keep this date open.  
He will be there in disguise as this will 
be the biggest and best to date.     
 

 

 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 
Twilight Khanacross Saturday 20th September 
at Mooroopna 
Sub-regs out soon. 
 
Winton 6 hr October 18th/19th  
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SDCC thanks its sponsors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

much more than a simple 

print shop 

For more information call 
us on (03) 5825 1700 or 
send an email to 

gvprint@gvprint.com.au 

 

Mechanical Repairs, RWC, 

Air-Conditioning All Work 

Guaranteed 

Motor Engineers & Repairers - 

Shepparton, VIC  

9 Naomi St, Shepparton VIC 

 

 

JOHNSONS PERFORMANCE 

CENTRE PTY LTD 

27 Lipton Drive Thomastown 

VIC 3074 

(03) 9469 2566 

 



                                                                                                                        

Sleeth Tyres Mooroopna    

9 Mill Street, Mooroopna, 
VIC 3629  

ph: (03) 5825 3773     
fax: (03) 5825 3773 
sleeth.tyres@bigpond.com 
 

 

 

 

95 Wyndham Street, Shepparton 

 

ph: (03) 5821 1441   

fax: (03) 5822 1401 
 

http://www.autobarn.com.au 
 

 


